
From: Sue Hedges [mailto:wonstonpc@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: 14 May 2013 08:42 
To: LDF 

Cc:  
Subject: Comments CIL 
 
FAO Steve Opacic  

Head of Strategic Planning 

WCC 

  

  

Dear Steve 

  

Wonston Parish Council do not have any comments regarding the collection of S106 

monies but has grave concerns as regards the fair distribution of funds to Local 

Councils.  

  

The Council is especially concerned where OS Funds have already been agreed but 

developments have not started before the cut off time when funds can still be drawn 

down from their OSF/CIL.   

  

In particular, Wonston Parish  Council has two large developments agreed by WCC 

but which are proving to be protracted.  

  

The Council have projects planned for these monies,  which are likely to be the last 

of any significance which the Council will receive from OS funding/CIL.  

  

The Council believe that where funds have been agreed by WCC Planning that these 

should be honoured within the time of the agreed planning application (ie up to 3 

years from the date agreed by Planning). 

  

 

 

 

 

Regards 

  

Sue 

  

  

Mrs Susan Hedges 

 


